
Dear Safe Haven Provider,

We are so grateful for your participation as a recognized Safe Haven location. You are receiving
a Baby Love package for your agency, carefully put together by a National Safe Haven Alliance
volunteer. The items can be used if ever your Safe Haven location receives an infant.

Included in this bag:

- receiving blanket

- diaper

- onesie

- baby hat

We ask that you keep the clear bag of items in the paper bag provided and place it in a location
that is accessible by staff and inform employees where this bag is located. Please keep items in
the plastic bag to ensure they are clean for the baby.

We have included decals that can be placed on emergency vehicles, the window of the Safe
Haven location or as needed for use.

We are excited to post pictures of your Safe Haven site, please email a picture of your installed
sign/decal to hburner@nationalsafehavenalliance.org .

If you or your staff need Safe Haven training, please go to our website:
www.nationalsafehavenalliance.org/training and complete the General Training Module for Safe
Haven providers.

Thank you for participating and working to become a Safe Haven location, we know how
important this is for our community and to save the lives of precious babies.

Sincerely,

Heather Burner and NSHA Administration
Office: 623-428-1308
www.nationalsafehavenalliance.org
@safebabyhaven
P.O. Box 12631 Glendale, AZ 85318
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